To: Residential Tenancy
Subject: Re: Difficult Real Estate
Date: Saturday, 22 July 2023 11:35:50 AM

You don't often get email from _ Learn why this is important

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.]

Dear sir/ madam

For the housing to come to this Tragic state the middle lazed many hungered REAL
ESTATES and STRATAS

NOT THE Landlords but the BLAME GOES on the innocent people.

THIS HAS TO CHANGE

please being in TOUGH LAWS to prevent the lazy money making mob from us

Thank you

Get Outlook for Android
rrom:

Sent: Friday, July 21, 2023 10:02:25 PM

To: Residential Tenancy <residentialtenancy@customerservice.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Re: Difficult Real Estate

Thank you. I look forward to hearing from you.

Get Outlook for Android

From: Residential Tenancy <residentialtenancy@customerservice.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, July 21, 2023 9:59:31 PM

To:

Subject: Automatic reply: Difficult Real Estate

Thank you for your interest in the Improving NSW rental laws consultation. We have
received your email.

This consultation is open until Friday 11 August 2023. The outcome of the consultation
will be published on the Have Your Say website.

If you have a query or concern that is not related to the tenancy law reforms
consultation, please use the following link: Make an enquiry | NSW Fair Trading
Thank you for taking the time to have your say.

Kind regards,

Residential Tenancies Team

Policy & Strategy | Better Regulation Division

Department of Customer Service






